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This bill is not beneficial in any way for Oregonians.  

 

Our system of voting is more secure than states without mail in voting.  

 

If passed, this bill would remove the vote from many citizens who can not take time 

off of work, or who are sick, or possibly immobile.   

 

Our elections in Oregon will no longer be a choice of the common people.  

 

Mail in voting has been an absolute blessing.   

 

Also this would make Oregon appear weak against the tyranny of the Trump 

administration, when we need to stand up against it the most.   

 

Please vote no, on behalf of all Oregonians.  It is hard to not see this bill as a 

complete joke, introduced by a clown.   

 

Please stand up for Oregonians and vote NO!  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Concerned citizen  

 


